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Elections Committee (EC) 
 

Minutes for November 2, 2022 
 
Although the committee did not meet, the Elections Committee has begun a few of their assigned 
tasks: 

• Getting updates from various all-university committees about their status.  This includes 
getting meeting dates, minutes, and any updates from the committee they’d like to share 
with Faculty Senate. Each of the committees have been contacted to provide updates. 
 

• Discussing the impact of students being admitted to Southern during the first week of 
classes.  Some interested parties have been contacted to see how this affects advising 
and enrollment.   
 

• Filling the remaining few vacancies on FASP (HHS and BUS) and the CSU Professorship 
Advisory Committee (HHS).   

 
 
 
 
  


